St. John the Evangelist Catholic Preschool Peewee's Weekly Newsletter

September 18, 2020

COLORS

If you have a shirt that matches the color please wear it on that day!

Monday - Green Tuesday - Green Wednesday - Purple Thursday - Orange Friday - Orange

Cooler weather is here and that means coats and jackets. Please teach your child to be independent and put on their own coat and start zipping them. They feel so proud when they can do it themselves! Also, please try and label your child's coat, gloves, hats, boots, etc. with their name or initials! The children don't always recognize their items especially if they are new.



MARK YOUR CALENDAR

OCTOBER
19-23 NO SCHOOL FALL BREAK

St. Vincent de Paul Clothing Drive Beginning on Friday and continuing through October 3rd. If you have items to donate, please put your items in a plastic bag and bring them to school. We will ask that you leave your items on the portch by the School Office and we will bring them into the school. Please only send items that are in good gently used condition.

You can always contact me through

Email or Seesaw

swarstler@stjohncatholic.com